Cyndie Martel

From: Baird Conner <bconner746@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 1:42 PM

To: CouncilAll

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Pickleball Comments

Dear Ross Town Council Members,
Thank you to those that responded to my e-mail, | appreciated your dedication as public servants and
your willingness to connect in order to answer my questions.

| plan to speak at the Town Meeting but want to be on the written record that | support pickle ball in Ross
for several reasons, among them being the physical, social, and emotional benefits of outdoor activities
with one's peers.

| hope you'll take into consideration that the established courts in town including the Town Courts,
Branson School, and Lagunitas Club have been operating for at least one year and have elicited no
complaints.

With respect,

Baird A. Conner



